
August 2022 

Eastern Nebraska Veterans’ Home, 12505 Harrison Tull Dr., Bellevue NE 68123       402-595-2180 

Omaha Chamber Music Society 

A message from the Board President of the Omaha Chamber Music Society, Dani 

Meier: 

“We have a wonderful program that sends musicians out to perform for residents 
of various communities. We've received funding from the Offutt Officers Spouses 
Club, and I would love to use it to send a musician or two over to the Eastern Ne-
braska Veteran's Home later this summer/fall.   I'd like to aim for consistent visits 
once a month if we can make the schedule work! We have the funding to support 
it through Spring of 2023.”    

We are confirmed for September 2nd, October 7th, November 4th, and Decem-

ber 2nd - all at 10 a.m. - at Eastern Nebraska Veterans Home!  

 



Welcome to: 

 Eastern Nebraska Veterans’ Home   

August 04 Daniel S. 

August 29 Milton W. 

Each monthly Merrymaker musical per-

formance is sponsored by:  NE State 

Governor Pete Ricketts and his wife, Su-

sanne Shore.   

We are so grateful to them for providing 

the highest quality entertainers for the 

members to enjoy! 

These two ladies provided an entertain-

ing show for the members!   

Even though they had to lip sync, they 

sounded wonderful.  Extremely talent-

ed performance on the keyboard and 

guitar.  Highly entertaining and interac-

tive with their audience.  





Above:  NAPA Omaha AutoCore Centers delivered a large monetary 

donation to ENVH.  They sponsor a golf tournament once a year.  They 

provided an evening meal for members and the golfers to enjoy.  They 

split the proceeds between ENVH and the DAV.   Below left:  Volunteers 

Bob and Marcia call out the winning ticket during a recent social.  Below 

Right:  Donors from Denton NE bring puzzles and quarters for bingo. 



 Chaplain  

 Dale Powell 

 Weekly Services 
 

Sundays:        

  9:45 am All Faith Service……………..….………….…...Chapel 

10:30 am All Faith Service……………………………..Allegiance 

10:45am Catholic Communion…………………………....Chapel 

 

Mondays:   

9:30 a.m. Devotional Reading ………………….…………Service 
 

Thursdays:   

 10:00 am Bible Study……..…………..….....….………...Chapel 

10:30 am Bible Study…….……………….…….…...…Allegiance 

 

 

 

I remember one morning many years ago when I 
was working as a CNA in a nursing home and had 
just helped get Mertie Nelson up and 
dressed.  The last step was to put in her dentures 
and she immediately spit them out on the floor.  I 
rinsed them off and tried again and got the same 
result.  On further investigation, I discovered that 
her dentures had been interchanged with her 
roommate’s dentures.    I learned that, with den-
tures, one size does not fit all people. 

I am thankful that we have a heavenly Father 
who knows us each individually and is able to 
help us according to our specific needs.  And I am 
thankful for the many staff members here at 
ENVH who try to get to know our members indi-
vidually to provide, as best we can, the specific 
needs of each member.   

How much love is appreciated when it provides 
exactly what is needed! 

 
Darrell B. 

JoAnn K. 

Larry S. 

Raymond N. 

Riley C. 


